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The leaves aren't the only things changing this fall on the

Rose Kennedy Greenway...

We hope you enjoyed the end of summer and are ready for a colorful fall on The
Greenway and beyond. Speaking of change, we congratulate The Greenway the
successful and beautifully executed relaunch of www.rosekennedygreeway.org,
which coincides with The Greenway's 10-year anniversary.

Our team is looking forward to continuing what has so far been a terrific year and, as
always, we sincerely appreciate your support and dedication to The Greenway.

If you have any questions or feedback on this newsletter, please contact Tom Ryan at
tryan@ abettercity.org.

Latest News:

Annual Member Meeting Recap

On September 19, we held our Annual Member Meeting at The KITCHEN in The
Boston Public Market. Thank you to everyone that attended or sent in proxy forms.
During the meeting, over some delicious food from BPMvendors, we discussed
results of The Greenway BID stakeholder survey and priorities for the year ahead,
reviewed the City's Climate Ready Boston Downtown-North End plan, and elected
new members to the BID Board of Directors. Please join us in welcoming our new
and returning members. To review the entire presentation, click here.

Steve Faber, representing The Beverly / Courtyard Marriott

Jenny Morse, representing Faneuil Hall Marketplace

David Wilkinson, representing 125 High Street

Don Chiofaro Jr., representing the Harbor Garage & International Place
Marques Benton, representing Federal Reserve Bank of Boston

Trina Childs, representing One Financial Center

Jack Clark, representing 225 State Street

Jim Tierney, representing Rowes Wharf

Ron Druker, representing 2+24 Edinboro Street
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Parcel 2 Update

The Boston Planning & Development Agency (BPDA) recently held its third
community meeting as part of the design process for the Parcel 2 Park on The
Greenway. Parcel 2is a 5,000 square-foot vacant lot between the Bulfinch Triangle
and the North End and bordered by North Washington Street, Anthony "Rip" Valenti
Way, and Beverly Street.



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFVLwjrfpr0-9H9_luxxLXJ7ylCKkhvr-6wT8Q8vN494XYW9hJB6mGbmKbzWRwBWtJ54Ow4T6zTEVHNSY6LBN4GkVlEqG0J8C3aY2s55We-UpzARW4yN-picy2YryzMDQ5UwvUhpput8H&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFVLwjrfpr0-9Yp0gtEkMx3zw1P1yZ71gaod74CdG-LS8q3aIkGnJvkgukkun7LhXIq4sS2oA6L4izswq3tazHxpiD9qIPK0TitUXLn9AQDitEK8Q4H6zvibkxiRDik30Xtkk0nOLydwRFxg8aPnvyrWGALrpOHly2mJWkGngo2VQZSfnxVsu1ppMOnQiMtslGEJ6fsO79Ttq&c=&ch=
mailto:tryan@abettercity.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFVLwjrfpr0-9I-Q1QOIels3nSfZHS-FtB5KmL3Xw4Qlif0FNxEFVuaLek6D4UtDlo6Q3PVB4qNko_V84zB9UCBJXNXVc4-OdikAq4hgUN6WV-rIY3BORiADMzwF20m6zX8PihlYDVZTn2eprqhVYr_2FtoDOaO0ocibWLmStA1Y_iBpvaQ7y7ye6HqSRN2k0bCJl4I3mHiehufumbvybUFX-TD105EFU9pZt9Clmy9216V9TI8gb5etG9ou4lHtyOQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFaTV_VEkBnRDnLh5frYUB4Ya7tmbqEAqquUvuMw4vdWOkDLu0E0HiiKxusv-q_dt7diRowfwVngQ0Nd8ObEJc2tU7f0DxM-zsPUSEgKFc6ZUFLu8MzQl7Kx6PvqG-k5_VglEhMxPuTgNqmObvIDy1GLzzsfJjZPWCP5hK8WwkcPw5QPrsGowUpcKfmmwDcNUBpqERyD60lzqwf5b-mYchEU=&c=&ch=

The BID used enhancement funds to improve the parcel in the short term as the
design process is underway.

At the BPDA meeting, the project team presented three design options based on
feedback received during meeting #2. The design team would like to narrow down
the three design concepts towards one preferred design direction for presentation
at the fourth community meeting (to be scheduled in November 2019).

If you were unable to attend this meeting, please share your feedback on the three
concepts through the BPDA's online survey. We will continue to keep you posted as
the public process continues to progress.

Greenway BID Stakeholder Survey...The Results Are in
Thank you again to all who participated in our survey and encouraged their property
managers and tenants to make their voices heard. Our three main goals were to:

e Gain a better understanding of how often and for what purposes Greenway
BID stakeholders engage with The Greenway

e Establish a benchmark of how Greenway BID stakeholders view the parks
outside their properties as well as the park system overall

¢ Inform decision making around future uses of enhancement funds

As a high-level recap, we found that respondents rated the following aspects of The
Greenway as excellent or above average:

93% for Cleanliness
83% for Horticulture
70% for Programming
80% for Safety

Upcoming Greenway Events:

The Greenway Conservancy looks forward to celebrating 10 years during Greenway
Week. Please see a full list of programming here.

Celebrate: 10 Years of The Greenway on 10/10 at 5:30pm, featuring a sweet treat by
the Rings Fountain, a few words from Greenway Conservancy Executive Director
Jesse Brackenbury, and a specially commissioned, site-specific dance performance.

Renowned choreographer Peter DiMuro and his ensemble Public Displays of Motion
will perform their new work Waterway/Lightway/Greenway in and around the
colored lights of the Rings Fountain at 6:15pm. This event is free and open to the


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFVLwjrfpr0-9QGPrdgiwNCcIQ7hTtBWCgB-byr-9tKPY0Bg1fPE7AGCqbl8Tvy98ndmCh9_gsY-aOnLLetkUMSsbu_M3qGu1TsrKan37G4AUmZ9GAZytuS1A_sEWzTmVuAL5E3BNE5rn&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFVLwjrfpr0-9kFN2IjmBgyGtbWt4GHUI6B9MZe2luLCQzXpsj6OgLfXfM5rHWZl4qxMzUCWhbo-OLFYEQ1NngkYWk_dKnTZaTjSSmVt2RQKGevmROIHB5l8-_mzqb7OzkNjP1UGfQtcjQYog3RNyxyM-hHbBWp0qtAPj0SqR1op1AmroZUfxZIJLvSnru15MGFpC25iI2gB97LXamO7tYmM=&c=&ch=

public; please RSVP.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001TTdb_HFDTfU2vqOnep0McZPBqjM8WiWHfZRD483g8K-JUT_OJ5WbFY_KoLxV8ryToVAOXI-AKlSy06zWmUofLE2z-fGvE2pY7pn8w_hNmigY4B20T5977OgjEG7wMgHPGZQmmFb9dPNlI4JZyIHxnmEn-RQL0v7xGQwqFRk2UuBdP7KGwnt8myBUuX_yzKm6opWM7bFCpCR64pmJzjnTPMhDn2JZ3RdkyuTDl3RwuuZ6jx-8Y1PKbijzxIMJ11pIXqEeJoaNrut4mlY0M23ifvKKeQNVu8uUQ7ZEYl-RTPM=&c=&ch=

